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were a recognition of the peopleôs faithfulness 
and their focus on the worship of God.  

Alas, the united kingdom was short lived under 
Solomonôs reign. Solomon slides into apostasy 
at the end of his life and the tribes are divided 
on his death. The peoplesô lives and faith 
returned to idol worship and their focus on God 
began to slide. The season of celebration and 
unity was coming to an end. 

 

Our lives, like Solomon and all of Godôs 
children, are temporary, fragile, but so worthy 
of our creator, whose image we bear. So, as 
we move towards Thanksgiving and Advent, I 
am hopeful that the pace of our lives will slow 
down enough to celebrate, as the Israelites 
did, and give true praise to the One from whom 
all blessings flow. And, of course, to allow the 
warm smells of turkey and casseroles to waft 
through our homes and to remind us of good 
memories and a future filled with hope. We 
have much to be thankful for. 

 

Servant, Pastor & Your Friend, 

  

  

1When all of Solomon's work on the 
LORD's temple was finished, he brought 
the silver, gold, and all the objects his 
father David had dedicated and put them in 
the treasuries of God's temple.   

13The trumpeters and singers joined 
together to praise and thank the LORD as 
one. Accompanied by trumpets, cymbals, 
and other musical instruments, they began 
to sing, praising the LORD: Yes, God is 
good! Yes, God's faithful love lasts forever!   

- 2 Chronicles 5:1; 13, CEB 

  

T he enticing smell of thanksgiving turkey, the side dishes, and the desserts are still a 
month away, but my memories of the season 
and family gathered around the table are as 
fresh as yesterday. I cannot wait until the day 
comes again 30 days hence. We have much to 
be thankful for and yes, God is good! 

Solomon is the last King of the united kingdom 
of Israel. In the two verses from 2 Chronicles, 
we read that Godôs vision for a temple has 
come to fruition. We can only imagine the 
magnitude of this accomplishment, its meaning 
to the people, and the celebration that 
followed. The singing and instrumental praise 

Much to Be Thankful For 
Dr. Jim Cinocca 

New Sunday School study begins November 11! 

Word 101 in Room 101 at 11am.  

Come join us this Advent season for six weeks of All I Want for Christmas! 

What's on Your Christmas list this year? How about the Greatest Gift of all...God's gift to us 
a Savior? The truth is we need the miracle of God's grace! Come join us to see them, feel 

them, hear them, wrap our arms around them, and celebrate them.  

Class starts in November 11th thru December finishing with a Christmas luncheon!   

Cost: $10 study book. 
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The UMW unit meeting will be held on Tuesday, 
Dec 4, at 6:30 in the Chapel. The executive board 
will be the hostess. This is an important meeting 
because we will be voting on the allocation of our 
mission monies. All 2019 officers should plan to 
attend as we will have our installation service.  
 

Love Circle will meet at 6:30 in the Chapel on 
Monday, Nov. 12. Please note the change in DATE 
and LOCATION for this month only. Ann Humes 
will share the Response Moment, Glenda Webster 

will give the devotion and Barbara Barnes will lead 
the pledge service. We will be making our pledge 
for 2019 so please be in prayer for the amount you 
wish to pledge.   

 

Joy/Faith Circle will meet on Tuesday, Nov. 13, 
at 9:30 am at the church.  Program by Ross 
Crawford.  Hostesses are Thelma Story and 
Juanita Ramsey.  Devotional by Sue 
Palmer. Response by Kay Odell.    

Nov 8.  Potluck luncheon at 11:30 am at the 
church.  Program will follow as we welcome Layla 
Freeman, founder of Light of Hope. This is non-
profit and focuses on assisting individuals and 
families with addiction and other life difficulties. 
There will not be a trip in November due to the 

Thanksgiving holiday. 
 

Happy Thanksgiving!!!  

Trailblazers  

The UMM breakfast is on  

November 3 at 8:30 

Come and enjoy great food 
and fellowship! 

 
 
 
 
 

Our first host week for Family Promise is behind us, and itôs already time to start making 
preparations for next time! We will host again December 9-16. Look for the sign up table to 

appear in early November. Here are the ways you can help: 
 

1) Make preparations for guests before their arrival (grocery shop, purchase gifts, etcé) 
2) Help transform our space into homes for the families on December 9 

3) Prepare and bring a meal during the week 
4) Serve as an evening or overnight host during the week 

5) Transform the rooms back to our usual space Early on December 16 
6) Take leftover food to OCR & clean out upstairs kitchen spaces on the 17th 

 

There is a place for you to serve in this awesome ministry! 
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÷ňŃƅňƵŃġǝȟ ¤ƍǖňƄļňƯ ȊȉȞ  
No RENEW classesðHappy Thanksgiving 

 

÷ňŃƅňƵŃġǝȟ ¤ƍǖňƄļňƯ ȊȐȞ  
Hanging of the Greens, 6:30 p.m. 

Ever wonder why we use greenery? Or holly? And whatôs a Chrismon? Youôll find out as we 
usher in the Advent season with music & readings and transform the worship center as we 
go! Weôll be looking for special participation from all ages, so donôt miss this event! 

 

ÔǁƅŃġǝȟ CňĽňƄļňƯ ȊȞ 
First Sunday of Advent 

Kidsô Christmas Dinner Theater, 6:00 p.m. 
Tickets ($3) must be purchased in advance and will go on sale November 18 

 

ÔǁƅŃġǝȟ CňĽňƄļňƯ ȉȎȞ  
TWO Services at 8:45 & 10:45 a.m. 

Our musicians have been hard at work preparing a beautiful Christmas program for the 
whole church to enjoy. On this special Sunday, we will consolidate into two services for this 
meaningful time of worship centered around The Word Became Flesh, the story of our 

Saviorôs birth told through music. 
 

Also, instead of Sunday School, all the 1st floor rooms will be set up for a church wide 
brunch to be served between the services. We pray that this morning will be a wonderful 

time of fellowship and worship for our church family! 
 

£ƍƅŃġǝȟ CňĽňƄļňƯ ȊȌ:  

Christmas Eve services at 5:00, 7:00, and 11:00 p.m. 
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Mobile Food Bank 
by Judy Fox 

C ommunity Food Bank of Eastern 
Oklahoma's Mobile Pantry will be at 

The Table Church on Tuesday, November 
13th. 

If you want to help, please come...there is a 
job for everyone!  We have a great time 
while sharing Godôs love!!! 

If you know of someone who needs extra 
help for their household in addition to what 
local programs are able to provide, you can 
refer them to our Mobile Pantry by getting 
them a ticket or having them contact our 
office at 918-266-3324. 

The Mobile Pantry is open to any 
household in need, with no restrictions 
regarding age, income or family 
status.  The ticket entitles the holder to their 
share of available canned and packaged 
goods, assorted fresh produce, bread, and 
bakery items.  Ticket holders must be 
present in order to participate. 

 

Date: Tuesday, November 13th 

Place: The Table Church 

           1883 South Cherokee 

           Catoosa, OK  74015  

Prep Work: 9am to 11am             

Distribution:  11am to noon 

 

Exodus House Update 

We welcomed our new resident, Crystal Alley, a couple weeks 
ago.  She loves her apartment and the job the Exodus House Team 
did. This is a new beginning for her, and each of you is a contributor.  

Thank you. 

To any of you TALL ladies,  Crystal is in dire need of clothes.  She is 6 ft 
tall and needs 12T pants & XL shirts. 

Exodus House is transitioning people into successful  Christ-filled lives! 

 

- Sandy Freshour 
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Thank you for making this yearôs Pumpkin Patch for 
Mission a success! Weôll have more details in next 

monthôs newsletter, but for now, enjoy these memories! 


